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We recommend that all dogs be micro-chipped for identification purposes.  This is particularly pertinent prior to X-raying
for H D  purposes.

KUSA should be suitably informed so that the number can be included in the Certificate of Pedigree.

Kindly note that KUSA requires all dogs to be micro-chipped or tattooed prior to HD X-raying and that the relevant
number be reflected on the X-ray plates.

It is a requirement of the American Kennel Club (AKC) that all dogs imported into the United States of America be
positively identified (microchip or tattoo) in its country of birth prior to import.  Kindly note that KUSA will not issue an
Export Pedigree for a dog consigned to the USA unless it has received acceptable proof of that positive identification.

We can assist by making microchip kits available.


